Catering Report 24 June 25

A catering meeting was held on the 17th of June.

The curry evening was a success with no negative reports Sunday Father's Day lunch went well except for the Yorkshire pudding, which was cold and dry, together with the beef which was a bit tough.

All in all, the meals have been reasonably good.

The home-made fish cakes are back on the menu and are as good as they used to be.

The serving of the meals has proved to be much better, with a rotation of the order in which tables are served first.